
                         ASHBURNHAM ENERGY COMMITTEE 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 20, 2016 

FIELD TRIP 
 

     
MINUTES 

Present: Mark Carlisle, Ed Vitone, Kyle Johnson, and Douglas Briggs Town 
Administrator 
The committee opened the meeting at 9:00 am at the town hall and went by vehicle 
into New Hampshire to meet up with Jim Van Valkenburgh from Frolingenergy. Jim 
took the committee to two different schools: 
 
The first was the High Mowing School in Wilton NH. Their design consisted of two 
Froling Dry Chip Boilers with a propane boiler as a backup.  
The second school was the Boynton Middle School in New Ipswich NH. Here we looked 
at two Froling P4-100s with a Buderus oil burner as backup. 
 
At the completion of the tour we setup a meeting for Monday the 25th of January for 
Jim to come to Ashburnham to look at the basement of the Steven’s Library as a 
potential location for a pellet system. 
 
The committee than returned to Ashburnham and the meeting was adjourned at 
11:15am.  
 
Respectfully submitted  
Doug Briggs 
 


